
 
10th GRADE STUDENTS APPLY NOW! Apply online 
at https://southtechnical.org/application/ to attend South Tech next fall. 
  

South Tech’s Open House will be held on November 7th from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  High school 

students and their families are encourage to attend and learn about how South Tech works to 

provide career and technical education programs that allow students to gain real world skills, 

college credits, and certifications while they explore careers that interest them. Our teachers and 

advisors will be available for questions. We are looking forward to seeing you! 

  

  

  

Thanks and Best Regards, 

Katie Miller 

Admissions Representative 

South Technical High School 

12721 West Watson Road 

Sunset Hills, MO 63127 

P  314.989.7400 

www.southtechnical.org 

@southtechstl on Facebook • @southtechstl on Instagram • @southtechstl on Twitter 
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